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OAKRIDGENA.COM 
I cannot tell you how excited I am to introduce you to 
your new web site oakridgena.com.  Kudos to Larry 
Dayhoff for designing and building it.  We will be pre-
senting it on big screen Thursday May 25, 2000 at our 
membership meeting. 
 

Please participate.  I must tell you that I am already 
getting applications for this years renewal for member-
ship through our new web site.  The response has been 
great.  I appreciate all of your comments too!  
 

We are planning to do several things as time goes on: 
1.  All deed restriction on the web 
2.  Important City of Garland Departments / email        
     addresses for quick access to contact them directly. 
3.  The ability to email to a group of people with one    
     click of a button ex: board members or citizens on    
      patrol. 
4.  The newsletter on the web to save on mailing costs      
      for those who do not need it sent to their homes. 
5.  Specialized advertising  
6.  Private membership section and much much more… 
 

Your ideas will be greatly appreciated.  This is your 
web site.  What can we do for you?  
 

Please come to our meeting Thursday May 25, 2000 at 
7:00 P.M. and participate. 
 

Thank you, 
Peggy Richey 

President’s Corner  -  Mike Rose 
 

May 6th has come and gone. Our City is still here 
and it will survive. It was good to read that more 
people voted this election than the previous one. 
Let’s hope that this trend continues. 
 

The City is still having problems with some of their 
computer programs. Therefore, and for the near 
future there will be no crime stats.  One wonders 
why this problem has persisted since October ’99! 
Our association is not alone in the frustration of not 
receiving this information on a regular basis, as we 
are use to. 
 

Have you checked the Oakridge Neighborhood As-
sociation’s web site. Larry Dayhoff is our webmas-
ter and the entire membership should thank him for 
his efforts. He will continue to improve and enhance 
our web site. The web address can be found at the 
top of the other article on this page. 
 

Look for the nominating committee’s report on page 
4 in this issue and on the ONA web site. Our new 
slate of officers will make every effort to continue to 
cause our organization to gain strength and pros-
per. In many of the general city meetings that I 
have attended, the Oakridge Neighborhood Asso-
ciation is very highly regarded and used as a model 
for those other associations that are voluntary like 
ours. The entire ONA membership should be con-
gratulated for their unwavering support. 

(Continued on page 4) 

Oakridge Neighborhood Association 
General Membership Meeting 

Thursday, May 25, 2000 
Social Time:  6:30 p.m.   -   Meeting:  7:00 p.m. 

 

TOPIC: View  the new Oakridge Web Page!  
SPEAKER:  Larry Dayhoff 
Vote for new ONA board! 

MAY IS MEMBERSHIP MONTH    
JOIN THE ONA NOW! 
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LET SUE DO IT 
 The refrigerator repairman is coming  today  

but you have an important meeting 
LET SUE DO IT 

You need a week away, but Kitty and Rover 
don’t want to go to the Kennel 

LET SUE DO IT 

The possibilities are endless 
(and the prices are reasonable) 

 • Pet/House Sitting 
 • Errands 
 • Taking kids to soccer, ortho, Etc. 
 • Shopping 
 • Grocery Shopping  (Especially  for       
            Home Bound Seniors) 
 • Etc., Etc. 

LET SUE DO IT 
Oakridge Resident Since 1988 

Sue Hageland 
972-530-5089 

OAKRIDGE WOMEN’S CLUB 
 Libby Morse 
Help! We need Oakridge Residents to volunteer to help with 

the Fourth of July Parade! 
Call Kay Steelman at 972-495-4879 if you can help with set-up, 
clean up or donate money or items for raffle!This is a fun tradi-
tion for the kids in the neighborhood! 

 
At the Last Meeting: We met at Tia’s Tex Mex in May. It was 
fun. We seem to have a great turnout where Good food is in-
volved! We planned an outing in September to Tony’s Wine 
Warehouse.  Mark your calendars.                                                                                                                                                     
 
Next Month: The next meeting will be held on Tuesday June 6th 
at Trisha’s house. The meeting begins at 7:00 P.M.  We will final-
ize plans for the Parade.  Please call Trisha for further informa-
tion: 972-414-9141            
 
About The OWC 
Come and join us at the Oakridge Women’s Club.  We meet the 
first Tuesday of each month! It is a great way to get to know your 
neighbors, their families and have fun! Outings are scheduled 
with a variety of interests in mind. We have holiday parties for 
the kids, nights out for the girls, and couple only activities!  Please 
join us! Our dues are only $15 per year! Just call Kay Steelman 
at 972-495-4879 for information, or E-mail Libby at tom-
lib@home.com. 
 

GET WELL SOON SHARRON! WE MISS YOU!                                      

HAPPY BIRTHDAY SURPRISE PARTY 
By Laverne Wilcox 
 

On Friday, April 21st, Oakridge resident, Jewel Wooldridge was sur-
prised with a lavish birthday celebration at Royal Oaks Country Club.  
Hosted by her son and daughter-in-law, Gene and Sharon Wooldridge, 
and daughter, Cheryl Beard, the Cocktail/Buffet was attended by her 
immediate family, many relatives and personal friends. Oakridge  
Country Club members and neighbors in attendance included: Doris 
Autrey, Margaret Barnes,  Martha Boyette, Jo Bristol, Hal and Norma 
Brixby, Bevo and Betty Burrage, Melvia Coppedge, Bill and June Ed-
wards, Audrey Golden, Emily Krause, Eleanor Nelson, John and Dot 
Mohrie, Gladys McGee, Margaret Roberts, Wally and JoAnn Schmer-
heim, Dick and Hazel Toberney, LaVerne Wilcox and Ed and Charlyne 
Winborn.  Everyone enjoyed the cocktails and delicious food as well as 
the great fellowship. 
 

Jewel is an avid supporter of Oakridge Country Club and the Oakridge 
Neighborhood Association where she has been a member and resident 
since 1985.  Her party was a tribute to a great lady and friend on her 
very special birthday.   
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Crocheted Names 
Suitable for Framing 

Also 
Crocheted Angels, 

Bells, Snowflakes, & Doileys 
Call Norene Murphy 

972-530-6669 

CLASSIFIED ADS 

 
 

HANDYMAN 
  

RELIABLE / FREE ESTIMATES 
 

BOB MUSSEMAN 
 

972-495-6754 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PET SITTING – TIME MGMT SERVICES 

Travel Arrangements – Resumes 
 

SERVING THE COMMUNITIES OF 
GARLAND, NORTH DALLAS, RICHARDSON 

BONDED   LICENSED    INSURED 
 

25% OFF FIRST PET SITTING VISIT 
“WE CAN BE THERE WHEN YOU CAN’T” 

 
    PHONE:  972.485.0367 
    FAX:        972.485.1337 
    Email:    hppytrls@flash.net 
 
    MEMBER: PET SITTERS INTERNATIONAL 
    INSTITUTE/CERTIFIED TRAVEL AGENTS 

OAKRIDGE TRAVELERS 
 Dianne Winter 
 

On Good Friday, Howard and Suzanne Pelton left for their third trip to New Zea-
land, a favorite vacation destination.  In August they will travel to the French 
Riviera for the first time where Howard will present a paper at the InterNoise 
2000 meeting in Nice. 
 

Margaret Fowler returns to the country of birth - England.  Spending 12 days in 
London, Waterford, the Cotswolds,  Shopshire, Ludlow, and the Shakespeare 
area of Stratford-on-Avon, she will be not only enjoying the countryside, but 
visiting relatives. 
 

Also visiting relatives in her birthplace will be Trudy Schmidt.  She will rendez-
vous in Chicago with daughters from Seattle and Houston and meet cousins that 
she hasn't seen in many years. 
 

Sue Pauley reports that they will be roaming near and far this summer and will 
view the spectacular Niagara Falls. 
 

The Patties have returned from attending a wedding in Chattanooga, Tennessee.  
They also included some sight-seeing.  
 

The Ray Williams have returned from some southwestern Rand R in Santa Fe. 
 

Congratulations Graduate 
Alison Panasik graduates from Garland High and plans to attend Baylor Univer-
sity.  GO BEARS!  Alison served as Varsity Cheerleader and cheered the '99 
GHS Football Team to State victory.  She participated in Celebration-GHS Show 
Band and she traveled with the a cappella choir to Austria for the International 
Music Festival. 
    

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
Irene Arbuckle was surprised with a 75th birthday party in her honor at Oakridge 
Country Club.  Husband, Wally, had made the arrangements along with daughter, 
Vicki, and Irene was very surprised!  Along with daughter, Vicki Eakin, and hus-
band, Kenney, and son David Arbuckle and wife, Kay, about 25 other relatives 
and long-time friends attended.   Irene had just returned from a trip to Bermuda 
with Vicki and will be traveling soon with Wally on a trip to Las Vegas. 
 

GET WELL WISHES 
Best of Health to Sharon Smith in her recovery. 
 

PIANO RECITAL 
Beverly Panasik will reward her 18 piano students with numerous awards for 
piano practice, performances, and theory during their May recital. 
 

GRANDPARENTS 
Dan and Roberta Jones join Harold and Judy Whittington as proud grandparents 
of TWINS.  Is this an Oak Point thing?  Congratulations!  All grandparents, par-
ents, and babies are doing well. 

Master Electrician 
ONA Member & Neighbor 14 years.  

Perhaps you need a fan hung or some 
outdoor lightning… Maybe you have 
lights that flash on & off or have other 
electrical needs...  

Call Al @ 972-495-7383 
 

MEMBERSHIP     
           Mary Musseman 
 

As of May 10, 2000 our membership is at 420 members. We’ll be mailing news-
letters out to the entire neighborhood. I’ve already received some renewal checks 
and I appreciate your effort to get them to me early. It’s always nice to get your 
checks in May because then I don’t need to send you an invoice for your 2000-
2001 dues. 
 

I will be stepping down as Membership Chairman as of May 31, 2000. I’ve en-
joyed working with so many neighbors the past five years and I appreciate all the 
help that I’ve received from FRIENDS too numerous to mention over this period 
of time. I’m proud of the fact that the O.N.A. is starting it’s ninth year. I do re-
gret that we’ve never been able to reach 500 members, but I won’t give up hope. 
Hope you have a great summer. 
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Oakridge Country Club 
Your Family’s Summer 
     Entertainment Center… 

 
May we invite you  to  heat up your leisure time with our new Summer 
Membership! As a Summer Member, you’ll enjoy unlimited social and 
swimming  privileges  From  May 27th through  September 4th.  We also 
offer a variety  of  Junior Golf, Tennis, and Swim Programs including a fun-
filled All- Sports Camp.  
 
The Summer Membership at Oakridge… 
   So much fun you may decide not to leave! 

 
Call now! Only a limited number of 

Summer Trial Memberships are avaiable. 
 

 
 
 

For more information call our Membership Office at (972) 530-8008 
 

As the new ONA Board takes over, look 
for the times of their regularly scheduled 
meetings to be published on the web 
site. Perhaps the monthly agenda will 
appear there too. 
 

There are several committee positions 
open. Please contact any officer or di-
rector to see where your talent may best 
be utilized. It is not hard demanding 
work but someone must do it or there 
will be no ONA. 
 

The Oakridge Neighborhood Associa-
tion would like to offer our whole 
hearted thanks to those who are step-
ping down from their area of responsibil-
ity within our organization. Many of 
these folks have given of their time 
above and beyond what is normally  ex-
pected.  Without  people who are com-
mitted and involved there would be no 
Oakridge Neighborhood Association. 
Thank you. 
 

SEE YOU AT THE MAY 25th MEETING. 
Don’t forget to check the web site to find 
out about your organization. 

(Continued from page 1) 

NOMINEES 
These are the nominees for the 9th year 
of the ONA.  The committee was headed 
by Nelson Prater. 
 

OFFICERS 
President        Mike Rose 
Vice President        Jim Griffin 
Secretary        Fern Cook 
Treasurer        JoAnn Schmerheim 
 

DIRECTORS 
District 1 Gene & Diana Bauske 
District 2 Jim Cook 
District 3 June Phipps 
District 4 Bill Johnson 
District 5 Brenda Olive 
District 6 Kelly Prater 
District 7    
 

COMMITTEES 
Membership           Peggy Richey 
            Nelson Prater 
Newsletter           Jackie Griffin 
Environmental           Cy Farver 
Tech            Peggy Richey 
Crime Prevention      Luanne Payne 
Citizens on Patrol     Bill Johnson 
Civic Interest             Mike Rose 
Welcome Wagon       Peggy Richey 
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An Oakridge Neighbor since 1986 
Office Close to Home 

MICHAEL W. STUCKER 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

Wills & Probate  •  Commercial Litigation 
Contracts  •  Incorporations 

Partnerships  •  Deceptive Trade Practices 
1919 S. Shiloh RD. #330 Garland, TX 75042 

(972) 271-7200 

Licensed in Texas since 1976 
Not Certified by the  

Texas Board of Legal Specialization 

NOTABLE  NEIGHBORS  
 Dianne Winter 
 

While enjoying our April Oakridge Neighborhood Association 
Meeting, it occurred to me that the most notable of all neighbors are 
the officers of the ONA who have accepted the volunteer positions 
in the organization and give their time and effort for the benefit of 
our community. 
 

The history of ONA seems to begin with the development of the 
community-approximately 15 yrs ago- but was interrupted by a lack 
of successful organization until about  8 yrs. ago  when, it is re-
ported,  John Gay spearheaded an effort to reorganize.  
 

Several people have held the position of president since then - Scott 
Youzva, Jo Ann Schmerheim, Jack Rash, Luanne Payne, and 
Donna Dayhoff.  These people organized committees that would 
clean up the perimeter of the area.  Due to the growth of ONA and 
all the residents who support it now, the job of keeping the perime-
ter of Oakridge clean is now paid for by membership dues. The 
perimeter continues to require landscaping and someone to oversee 
the care of it, and Cy  Farver, Environmental Chairman, has han-
dled that job faithfully. 
 

Currently serving as president is Mike Rose.  Mike moved to Oak-
ridge in June,1990 , and has been active in ONA for about 2 1/2  
years. His family includes his wife Janet and a married son and 
granddaughter.  He has been in Commercial Real Estate since 1971 
and enjoys playing tennis and eating.  He appreciates Oakridge for 
its good location, pleasant environment, and diversity in the age of 
people.  Mike feels it is an advantage to have a community that 
includes young people as well as retirees. 
 

The Griffins, Jim and Jackie are long timers at Oakridge having 
moved here in 1985 along with Checkers and Sadie, their dogs.  
Their PC stays busy with Jim at PrimeSearch and Jackie and her 
projects.  Jim serves as vice president of ONA and Jackie as News-
letter chairman. This newsletter is sent to ONA members and is one 
of the great perks of joining the ONA.  Jackie also enjoys sewing, 
crafting, crocheting and reading. Jackie also started the Lone Oak 
Trail red light decorations for Christmas that we all enjoy.  The 
Griffins feel that ONA has helped them be more involved in their 
environment and helped them to meet neighbors.  
 

The Cooks, Jim and Fern, have lived in Oakridge since 1988 and 
Fern served on the Finance Committee for 6 years.  She is retired 
from the position of manager of Kraft General Foods, now Kraft 
America Credit Union and currently serves as the secretary of 
ONA.  She has one child, 2 grandsons, and 4 great-grandchildren.  
She loves to spend her time with these great grandchildren and they 
are now her hobby.  Fern reports that she loves living here in a 
neighborhood that has residents who have pride in their property  
and keep it maintained well. 
 

Jo Ann Schmerheim has lived in Oakridge since 1985 and has 
worked with ONA "since it started".  She has held many positions 
including newsletter chairman, treasurer, and president.  She cur-
rently serves as treasurer and continues to give to the community in 
spite of poison ivy and illness.  Jo Ann contributed much of the 
historical information for this article.  Although previously you 
could find Jo Ann on the golf course or at the bridge table, she has 
slowed her schedule somewhat, but still serves ONA. 
 

Chairmen who faithfully serve are Mary Musseman, who has given 
many hours to the acquisition of members as Membership Chair-

man, and Luanne Payne, who has worked on practically 
every committee and offered more volunteer hours than you 
can count.  
 

Luanne has served as Citizen on Patrol Chairman and Wel-
come Wagon Chairman.  She organizes the decoration of the 
street light posts in Oakridge at Christmas and oversees the 
delivery of food to our district firemen who serve at Christ-
mas.  These 2 volunteers are model neighbors. 
 

Also serving is Bill Johnson who serves as Citizens on Patrol 
Chairman but has helped in many capacities.  Gary and 
Peggy Richey serve on the Architectural Committee and are 
great cheerleaders for our area. 
 

There are also directors who serve our 7 districts.  They are, 
in order of their district: Joan Mc Dole, Karen Hearn, Diana 
Edwards, Bill Johnson, Kathy Cypert, and Nelson Prater. 
 

We owe many thanks to these people who serve to keep our 
neighborhood notable.  They make great neighbors and the 
good thing about the situation is that they are OURS.  Let's 
help them in any way that we can.  The first step is to be sure 
you have joined ONA - that helps everyone! 
 
If you have a notable neighbor call me at 972-530-6210 or 
send and e-mail to ddwinter@home.com  

RECIPE FOR FRIENDSHIP 
Submitted by Lucy Brock 
 

Serves 2 
3 phone calls a week              1 letter a month 
2 cups of kindness                  4 Saturdays of shopping 
 

Mix ingredients carefully and take turns stirring. 
Heap with hugs and lace with laughter. 
Sweeten to taste and sprinkle with smiles. 
Bake until memories turn golden. 
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TAKE TIME 
TO TRAVEL 

 
Clean Sweep 

Residential cleaning - No job too big or too small 
 

Rhonda Nash        Polly Pickard 
2422 Diamond Oaks Drive 

Garland, TX, 75044 
Phone:  972-414-6936 
Mobile:  972-740-4415 

email:  rgnash@gateway.net 

 
 
  

Jessica Acosta 
 Mary Kay Independent Sales Manager 

 
 
1917 Santa Anna 
Garland, TX  75042             972-272-2257 

 Danny Steelman
Owner

www.members.home.net/dsteelman/home.htm

Tel: 972-495-4879 E-mail: dsteelman@home.com

Danny Steelman
Owner

www.members.home.net/dsteelman/home.htm

Tel: 972-495-4879 E-mail: dsteelman@home.com

OAKRIDGE  DAYTIMERS 
by Dianne Winter 
 
Raindrops could not dampen our spirits or our chapeaus as 
we celebrated our second annual hat luncheon at the lovely 
home of Diane Owens on May 9.  Salads galore and des-
serts tickled our taste buds while we visited and then lis-
tened to stories about the hats. 
Twenty- eight members related their hat happenings while 
judges made decisions.  Thanks to Carol Kerbel and Sandra 
Moore for judging.  The winners in each category were: 
Beautiful Bonnet -         Janice Schaddegg   (Golden bird 
theme) 
Hats with a History -      Betty Roberson     (keepsake of her 
father's hat) 
Tale-Telling Tams-         Roberta Jones       (tea party 
theme)        
Crazy Creations-             Brenda Britton     (garden hat) 
All the ladies were winners though, as we viewed Audrey 
Golden's crazy creation with sunflowers that her friend 
made for her, Norene Murphy's complete ensemble as a 
tribute to her son's cotton gin in Weinert, Jackie Tucker's 
hat with heirloom jewelry, Molly Wood's beautiful bonnet, 
Luanne and Mary Jo's invisible hats, Jane Buchanan's 
bridge hat and Diane Owen's boa hat, JoAnn Schmerheim 
and Betty Thomas' planting hats along with Sue Pauley's 
mask hat and Mary Musseman's memory repeat hat, Gail 
Durbin's daughter assisted hat and many other great and 
creative stories and hats. Even our new member, Betty 
Sloane, joined the festivities by wearing a hat. 
We are all looking forward to summer activities. The Book 
Club will be reading, but no meetings after May until Sep-
tember.  The Walkers and Bridge groups will continue on 
their same schedule as will the Craft group. 

Daytime and Nighttime Canasta have been added.  Call 
Barbara Brunette (972-530-4288) for Daytime and Marga-
ret Fowler (972-530-8585) for Nighttime schedule.  The 
next special event will be a Luncheon at Cappuccino's on 
June 27th.  Call Diane Owens (973-530-6513) for details.  
High Tea at Lavendou's on July 7th.  Call Brenda Britton 
(972-530-6722) or JoAnn Williams (972-530-2938) for 
reservations. 
Call president, Roberta Jones, (972-414-7277) for informa-
tion concerning the organization.  Our membership has 
steadily increased and we invite you to join us. 
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ONA POET’S CORNER 
by Bill Johnson 

 

This little rhyme is by Natalie Brannian, who lives in 
Oceanside, CA.  I found it in a Dear Ann Landers col-
umn.  Enjoy – especially all of you tea drinkers! 
 

                Tea Drinker’s Lament 
 

Won’t someone please take pity on me. 
For, in a restaurant, I order hot tea. 
My friends who drink coffee are filled with glee. 
Their cups are kept full – but no seconds for me. 
With coffee in hand, the waitress walks fast. 
I try to say, “Please,” but she’s already passed. 
I feel I’m neglected, rejected, and gee … 
Are those who drink coffee all that better than me? 
 

Okay, I know there are those in Oakridge who like 
to rhyme.  Send me your poems and see yourself in 
print in our newsletter. Surprise your spouse and em-
barrass your children (for a change)! 

Welcome Wagon 
      Luanne Payne 
 

 The ONA Welcome Wagon is back in business after 
being off for two months because of  my Mother’s illness and 
unexpected death.  But I am back and welcomed 12 fairly 
new residents to Oakridge this past week.  Like always, if 
you know of someone who has moved in on your street, 
please give me a call so I can welcome them. The May news-
letter is delivered to the entire neighborhood and if you are 
new to Oakridge and have been overlooked, please give me a 
call and I will get a basket of cookies and information about 
the ONA delivered to you. If any of the names listed below 
happen to be your neighbor, take a few minutes to walk over 
and say hello. 
 

Dist. 1 Carol Garrison & Eric Morris   
 2514 Diamond Oaks     
 

 Billy & Reda Martin     
 3110 Ridge Oak Drive     
 

 Don Hart      
 3217 Ridge Oak Drive     
 

 Kenneth & Marjorie Deubner   
 3426 Ridge Oak Drive     
 

 James & Susan Jack 
 3309 Greenview Drive 
 

Dist. 2    Mike & Susanne Krupinski (Joined ONA) 
 2217 Diamond Oaks 
 

 Pamela Stephens 
 2002 Diamond Oaks 
  

 Harold & Robin Tisdale 
 2125 Rolling Oak 
 

 Barbara Olsen 
 2222 Rolling Oak 
 

Dist. 4 Jeff & Ellen Biggs 
 2722 Winding Oak Trail 
 

 Don & Janice Schadegg (Joined ONA) 
 2805 Oak Point 
  

 Harold & Betty Stevens 
 2817 Laurel Oaks Drive 
 

 I hope you have seen the new Oakridge Membership 
Drive signs that are posted at each of  the nine entryways.  
This means the ONA will be starting its ninth year showing 
our dedication and commitment to making Oakridge a 
stronger, safer and more beautiful neighborhood to live in.  
Remember, this association is run by volunteers and we need 
everyone’s support to make this a successful association.   
There are 1180 homes in Oakridge and we have a little more 
than a third membership.  The annual dues of $48, which is 
only $4/month, doesn’t even compete with other neighbor-
hoods in our area.  If you haven’t joined the ONA yet, please 
consider doing so this year.  If you are a member, then 
Thank You for your continued support. 

Lift, tighten and firm skin in seconds!  
 BeautiControl's new Instant Firming System 
gives you younger, more beautiful skin on  con-
tact! The intense moisturizing properties of aloe 
leave skin soft and supple, and natural  botanicals 
and green tea antioxidants condition and protect 
skin, leaving it firmer and tighter in  seconds.  

 Tight Fix™ Facial Firming Complex  
  Instantly lifts, tightens and firms skin on face and 
neck. Reduces puffiness and the appearance of 
lines, wrinkles and imperfections with light-
diffusing ingredients Makeup goes on smoother 
and wears better. Fragrance-free, oil-free, and der-
matologist, sensitivity and allergy tested    1 oz.  

 Tight Eyed™ Eye Firming Complex  
    Instantly removes excess fluid to lift, tighten 
and firm skin around the eyes. Significantly re-
duces appearance of puffiness, lines and wrinkles 
as well as dark under-eye circles.  Gives you a 
fresh, renewed look in seconds. Fragrance-free, 
oil-free, and dermatologist, sensitivity and allergy 
tested      .75 oz  

Call Diane Owens,   
Skin Care & Image Consultant  

972-530-6513 
http://www.beautipage.com/DianeOwens 
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OAKRIDGE NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION 
P.O. BOX 450145 
GARLAND, TX   75045-0145 

 
BULK RATE 

US POSTAGE 
PAID 

PERMIT # 573 
GARLAND TX 75040 

PIERCE’S PEEL AND SEAL 
 

   Don’t Let Your Wood Turn to Gray and Rot Away    
 

Wood Preservation and Restoration Services * Quality Products  
• All Work Guaranteed 

 

Protects Natural Wood Color • Repels Water • Extends Wood Life 
Mold, Mildew & Fungus Resistant Film 

 
Make your old gray wood look like new 

Keep your new wood looking new for many years 
 

For free estimate call (972) 496-0968 
5% paid for referrals 

Oakridge Resident 

NEW  
FENCES 

DECKS 
ARBORS 

OLD 
FENCES 

ONA Hotline: 214-967-5136 
 

ONA Website: Oakridgena.com 
               

OFFICERS 
President  Mike Rose 
Vice President Jim Griffin 
Secretary  Fern Cook 
Treasurer  JoAnn Schmerheim 
 

             DIRECTORS 
District 1     Joan McDole 
District 2  Karen Hearn 
District 3  Diana Edwards 
District 4  Bill Johnson 
District 5  Kathy Cypert 
District 6  Nelson Prater 
District 7  
 

            COMMITTEES 
Membership Mary Musseman 
 Peggy Richey 
Newsletter Jackie Griffin 
Environmental Cy Farver 
Technical Peggy Richey 
Crime Prevention Luanne Payne 
Citizens on Patrol Bill Johnson 
Civic Interests Mike Rose 
Welcome Wagon Luanne Payne 


